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Comments: My concerns with the project are the large acreage that will likely be impacted and the risk to
endangered fish. Salmon, steelhead and bull trout already are being impacted by climate change, and the
anadromous fish by the 4 Snake River Dams. Adding more risk simply increases the likelihood of extinction. |
would hope the Forest Service could scale down the size of this project, or if not, eliminate it entirely.

Thank You for the opportunity to comment.



